
What is a Parent Forum? 

The parent forum is a partnership between parents / carers 

and the school. It is a valuable way to share ideas, views, 

concerns and to help improve our school. The forum also 

helps to fundraise.   

You can contact the 

Parent Council by 

emailing 

friendsofkirkton@

glow.sch.uk 

The aims of the forum will be to: 

• Work in partnership to improve the 

education for our children 

• Share information, knowledge and skills 

• Meet in a mutually supportive environment 

• Further improve communications between 

parents/carers and staff 

How can I contribute to the work of the Forum? 

We would be delighted to have parents and carers 

at our monthly meetings to contribute ideas and 

give feedback. However we know not everyone 

can make meetings so help with fundraising or at 

our events is also appreciated.   

Why be part of the Forum?  

It gives you an opportunity to get 

together on a regular basis with 

other parents to have your say 

and make suggestions as well as 

learn more about the school 

curriculum and decision making.  

What cannot be discussed at meetings? 

Concerns or complaints involving individual children, families or 

members of staff. These issues should be raised with the Class 

Teacher, Principal Teacher or Headteacher 

Who can be part of the forum? 

Any parent/carer can join/attend meetings 

and help with our events (e.g. school disco). 

The forum is chaired by the Chairperson and 

Headteacher. It’s ideal to have 

representatives from each class so why not 

come along?  

When and where do we meet? 

We meet every month in the IT suite on 

the 1st floor of the school and alternate 

between a Tuesday and Thursday towards 

the end of each month. Meetings are 

from 6-7pm. Info is posted in advance on 

the Parent Portal  


